
 
 

 

STANDARDS OF ATTIRE FOR SENIORS BEGINNING MAY 2, 2022 
 

You may wear casual clothes which include: 
Jeans, shorts (if you place your arms extended at your sides, the tips of your 

fingers must touch shorts, not skin), t-shirts, sneakers/sandals 
 

Casual dress does not include: 
Spaghetti strapped shirts that allow bra straps to be seen, short shorts, ripped 

jeans, midriff shirts (no flesh showing), writing that may be offensive to the school 
on any item of clothing, hats or sunglasses 

 

The Administration reserves the right to evaluate  
the appropriateness of any item worn to school! 

 


